
 

Subject: Nomination of Master Trainers for MY Bharat 

Dear Prof. Varun Joshi, 

Thank you for forwarding the email regarding the nomination of master trainers for 
the MY Bharat initiative. We have reviewed the details and are prepared to act 
accordingly. 

In response to the request, we will identify and submit the list of NSS Programme 
Officers from our institution as per the specified allocation. We appreciate the 
opportunity to contribute to this valuable training program. 

Should you require any further information or assistance, please feel free to contact 
us. 

Thank you and best regards, 

Ms. Amarpreet Kaur  

(Nodal Officer) 

EK BHARAT SHRESTHA BHARAT 

TIAS, NEW DELHI 


